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Time Flies... 

Well, we are already zooming along in Term 4 and again I wanted to 

express all of our thanks for how supportive and understanding you have 

been during the last few weeks.  We all care passionately about each and 

every child at Two Rivers and want the best for them all.  Thank you for 

the feedback on the remote learning provision for those families learning 

at home—we are pleased that we have been able to see all children 

through our Teams live link ups. It is great to be able to connect with the 

children in this way.  

It was great this week to see children dressing up as 

superheroes, both at home and at school so a big 

thank you for making this happen and finding 

common ground between home and school!  

The children in school are really missing their friends 

as I am sure the children at home are too and we can’t 

wait to have all of the children back on the 8th 

March—in fact we 

may have to have a 

little party to 

celebrate!  

We are incredibly thankful for the lovely 

food and drink gifts we have received, 

thank you very much. They have cheered 

us up in these challenging times but the most reward is seeing the 

children’s faces light up when we see them, be it in person, or remotely.  

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you 

Key Dates 
 Thursday 4th March—World Book 

day. Children can dress up as a book 
character—more information to 
follow from Mrs Trembeth.  

 Tuesday 23rd March—Parents 
Evening (appointment times 
booked) 

 Thursday 25th March—parents 
Evening (appointment times 
booked) 

Learners of the week 

This week, we have celebrated star learners from both  

school and home. The awards for Learning this week go 

to… 

 

Find us on: 

Forest School  
 Now that we have a return date for 

all children, we will be able to 
continue with our weekly forest 
school sessions. The next session 
will start on Wednesday 10th 
March so please ensure your child 
brings their kit, suitable for the 
weather on the day. 

Reading Books 
 Please ensure that your child brings 

their reading books to school each 
day as we cannot issue new books 
before old ones are returned. Thank 
you. 

Home learners 

Esme and Amelia 

Henry for amazing 

reading 
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